
 

 
 

January 7, 2025 
 
 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
Port of Benton 

2024 Tie Installation Project 
 
 
ATTENTION: 
 

This Addendum No. 1 consists of a total of 2 pages, including this page. 
 
All bidders and plan holders are hereby notified that the contract documents 
for the subject project have been amended as hereinafter set forth. The 
following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made part of the 
contract documents and plans. 
 

Bid Proposal 
 
1) The Bid Due Date has been changed to Tuesday January 14th, 2025 at 11:00 am. 
 
      There are no other changes to the contract documents. 
 
 

Plans Clarification 
 

1) The Port of Benton pre-purchased ties for this project, which unexpectedly 
arrived unbundled. These ties have been staged west of the Port rail yard, 
stacked in piles along Yard Track 4 near the track. The Contractor is responsible 
for collecting the ties from this location and distributing them along the track as 
specified in the contract documents. 

  



 

REVISED PER ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
BID PROPOSAL SIGNATURE AND ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
2024 Tie Installation Project – Addendum No. 1. 
 
Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Port of Benton, 3250 Port of Benton Blvd., 
Richland, WA 99354 until 11:00 a.m., Tuesday, January 14th, 2025.  All proposals must 
be accompanied by a bid bond equal to five percent (5%) of the bid amount.  
 
Bidder acknowledges receipt of Addendum No. 1 by signature below.   
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Addendum Acknowledgment Signature - required 
 
 
Contractor ________________________________________ Date___________ 
 
 
 
Authorized Representative Signature________________________________________ 
 
 
Print Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
NOTE:  Acknowledgement of the receipt of this addendum is required under “Bid 
Proposal Signature and Addendum Acknowledgment” in order for the bid proposal to 
be considered complete. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may 
become cause for rejection of the bid. 
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